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Good Afternoon 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take this opportunity to thank our year 

11 students.  They are coming up to finishing their examinations this week, the last 

one, for some, being on Thursday.  

Congratulations! It’s has been a hugely successful examination season.  The 

behaviour, conduct and efforts of our pupils has been exemplary. I am so proud of the 

hard work and commitment our students have given to completing their exams.  I 

would also like to take this opportunity to thank our Danesgate staff for the 

preparation and support they have given to our students going through, what can be 

for many, an incredibly stressful period.  

I would like to highlight two upcoming dates in our calendar: 

> Monday 1st July 2024 is our Parent Review Day. The school will be closed to all 

students on this day.  On the Review Day parents/carers will be given the opportunity 

to meet with the Key Workers to discuss student reports, transition plans and share 

essential information regards 2024-25 academic year.   

Students who attend Alternative provision, Kestrel/Eagle provision or Skills will be 

expected to be attend.  

> Friday 19th July 2024 is our last day of the academic year.  This will be a slightly 

earlier closure of 1:30pm. Transport has been adjusted to accommodate this earlier 

finish.  

I will be in touch again before the end of this academic year. 

Best wishes 

Chris Nichols- Headteacher Danesgate Community. 
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